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Harvest Festival 2024 

 
It was so lovely to welcome so many of you both to the      
Harvest Festival this week and also to school for the Macmillan 
Coffee Afternoon. The children spoke, sang and performed so 
beautifully and I was exceptionally proud of each and everyone 
of them.  

The Coffee Afternoon raised over £190 which 
will be donated to Macmillan and the Friends 
said that our Year 6 children were so very helpful,  helping 
to serve tea, coffee and cake to our many visitors and also 
to count up the money at the end. Well done Year 6! 
 
This week your children will have brought back their 

Christmas Card design for you to purchase if you wish. There are also other 
gifts available including cups, notebooks with their design on. Please can all 
orders be back to school, with the money, for Friday 11th October (next 
Friday) as they need to be ordered so guaranteed to return before  
Christmas! Many thanks to the Friends for organising this. 
 
On Tuesday 8th October, next week, our new telephone system is being 
installed and so there will be no telephone operational during this day. 
Therefore, please contact Abby on email if you need to speak to anyone at 
school this day. Many thanks for your patience with this matter.  
 
Have a lovely weekend and please remember that my door is always open if 
you want any further information or support.  

Mrs Jones    

Set in the beautiful South Shropshire countryside, 

our school has  provided education for the children 

of Clunbury and it

1860’s, building on the values of the school and its 

wider community for generations to come.

Friday 4th October 2024 

 Week commencing Monday 7th October                                            Dinner Menu: week 3                      

  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

AM    
Class 3  

Swimming 

PE for all  

Children.  

New phone 
system be-

ing installed 
so NO phone 

access to 
school     
today.   

PM   

 

Class 1 Forest 

School 

All Christmas 

orders in by 

today please. 

Clubs 

3.30-4.30/5 
Art Craft Club STEM Netball club Sports Club 
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Sports Spotlight from Mr Jones! 

 

This half term sports focus is Tag Rugby and dodgeball on a Friday in PE 
lessons and Tag Rugby in Sports Club. I have  been so impressed with the 
way that the children have continue to develop their skills from last year 
and I look forward to seeing them perform in upcoming events later in the 
year.                                              

Set in the beautiful South Shropshire countryside, 

our school has  provided education for the children 

of Clunbury and it

1860’s, building on the values of the school and its 

wider community for generations to come.

Friday 4th October 2024 

If you would like your child 
to take part in Sport Club, it 
is on a Friday from 3:30– 
4:30pm for children from 

Reception to Year 6.  
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Sporting Achievements 

Thank you to          

Callum’s Mum for 

sending in a  photo 

showing Callum’s 

great achievement in 

the summer at  the 

football festival he 

participated in ! Well 

done Callum! 
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If your child has anything that they 

are proud of that you would be 

happy to share with our school 

community, please send them to 

Mrs Jones for her next newsletter 

on 18th October.  


